TOWN OF BOURNE RECYCLING COMMITTEE MEETING
FEBRUARY 24, 2015 3:15 ISWM OFFICE

AGENDA

APPROVAL OF MINUTES JANUARY 13, 2015

REPORT ON SURVEY TAKEN TO THE BOURNDALE
MIDDLE SCHOOL

BETTY STEUDEL ARTICLE IN THE BOURNE ENTERPRISE

PROGRAM AT THE BOURNEDALE MIDDLE SCHOOL GIVEN
BY HEATHER DIPAOLO AND PHIL GODDARD

RECYCLING BINS FOR SINGLE-STREAM RECYCLING

PLASTIC BAGS DISCUSSION - STEPHEN MEALY ,
TOWN OF BOURNE SELECTMAN

ISWM PROJECTS

PHIL GODDARDS’ ARTICLE ON SINGLE-STREAM COLLECTION

MOTION TO ADJOURN MEETING

NEXT MEETING DATE

T3 NKROL

8¢ ¢ Wd <7 634 §ii

U



